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Heidi Costello

From: Tsujikawa, Kristine <ktsujikawa@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 1:55 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Week in Review (March 23rd)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 
   

 

  

   

 

 

Chief's Message 
 

As I messaged out last weekend, we are LIVE with 
Body Worn cameras department wide. MPO Robert 
Knight is our first Precinct officer equipped. We are 
expecting our signage for both Shoreline and Kenmore 
any day to post as reminders of when to silence. Thank 
you for your patience. We have already seen the 
benefits of this new tool in our investigations! 

Please give a warm welcome to our newest training 
deputy, Benham Mozafari! He will be officially here for 

his first shift with PTO Rodriguez starting April 6th for integration. 

Cpt. Meyer will be on vacation tomorrow with Chief Moen acting in his stead. He is 
also in training as well as Command Duty Officer (on call) starting Monday. Please 
lean on me in his place as much as possible next week. 

Thank you all for everything you do. 

 

First Calls with Axon 
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This video/image, captured Tuesday evening at incident at the Aurora Safeway, is 
one of the first captured on body worn camera thanks to the initial rollout to TAC-30 
members.  

We know no deployment of new technology is ever trouble-free.  Thank you all for 
you patience, effort and professionalism.  We're confident with time and experience, 
Axon BWCs will soon be as common as all the other equipment we carry.     

 

Reviving Our Social Media 
 

CSO Dahlia Corona invested great effort this quarter to 
get Shoreline's Twitter and Facebook spaces 
revived.  Everything indicates social media will continue 
to be the digital place where much of our engagement 
happens. 

Our ask is this:  Please connect with Dahlia anytime you 
find a topic, story or trend that's worth sharing across 
our social channels.  Crime prevention tips, interesting 
calls or anything else engaging.  Please share a photo 
or two that can accompany the tweet or post. 

No one can tell our story better than you -      
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Sgt. Akers - Work Under Water 
 

On Friday March 24th, Sgt. William (Charlie) Akers, a 
26-year KCSO veteran and member of the Marine 
Rescue and Dive Unit, assisted the Mercer Island 
Police and the Department of Natural Resources 
(DNR) in the recovery of a 32 ft cabin cruiser from 
Lake Washington. The owner of the derelict vessel 
had attempted to sink it but failed due to air 
remaining in its fuel tanks. The salvage team 
attached lift bags to raise the boat to the surface 
before pumping water out and removing the boat 
from the lake. 

Abandoned and derelict boats threaten both public 
safety and the health of our marine environments. DNR, 
the manager and steward of 2.6 million acres of state-
owned aquatic lands, will be leading the criminal 
investigation. Ancillary work, we know, is the lifeblood of 
the Sheriff’s Office. We thank Sgt. Akers and so many 
others who share their talents beyond Shoreline to keep 
KCSO moving ahead -     

 
 

The Mariners first homestand of the season starts 
today.  Be well, enjoy your furlough and 'Go M's'! 

-Chief Park 

-Captain Meyer  
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